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STATE OF

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Complaint, Hazeltine Mine, M-2004-031

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 7:40 AM
To: Connie Davis <Connie.davis@aggregate-us.com>

Hello Connie,

The Division received the attached complaint letter from Mr. Fred Orr. | would like to conduct an inspection of the site
next Thursday November 2. | am meeting with Mr. Orr at 2pm that afternoon on his property and | would like to conduct
the inspection of the mine site after we meet probably around 3pm.

Are you the person | need to contact to set up this inspection?

Thank you,

Jared

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
h Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us

E ComplaintLetter_Orr_29Sep2017.pdf
13348K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&jsver=Kkobh6whZGg.en.&view=pt&msg=15f58e9999e7c823&qg=connie.davis%40aggregate-u... 1/1


tel:(303)%20866-3567
tel:(303)%20832-8106
mailto:jared.ebert@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=15f58e9999e7c823&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_j98ilh3s0&safe=1&zw

